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The legislature should absolutely NOT pass this. Since criminals who have guns are 

already breaking the law by having a gun, they most certainly are not going to follow 

this law either. They will arm themselves with the most accessible and common type 

of weapon they can get. That means they will typically be armed with a firearm that 

holds more than 10 rounds. In no way should you ever limit law abiding citizens to 

weapons that are less effective than what the criminals most commonly use.  


